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Confident, Caring, Creative 1st March 2019 

Headteacher’s Message 
It’s been a very positive start to term four and it has been lovely to see so many of you at the 

Parent Consultations this week. Our children have been enjoying playing outside in the warm 

weather this week but please make sure they still have a coat in school every day. 
 

Staff News 
We have recently appointed two new Individual Needs Assistants: Mrs J Beazer and Mrs J 

Thomas. They will be working to support individual children with additional needs within the 

school. We look forward to welcoming them to the team during the next few weeks. 
 

Parking 
We hope you have noticed our new parking signs! These have been kindly funded by Sussex 

Police who are supporting our campaign to improve road safety for our Chantry children.   

Please continue to support us by not parking in Barrack Road in front of the school and on the 

corner of Barrack Road and St George’s Road.  
 

Upcoming Events 
Monday 4th March -Year 3 visit to the Jerwood Gallery - please be in school by 8.30am 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day - come and share a book with your child from 2.45pm (no younger 

siblings please) 

Hastings Music Festival: 

Wednesday 13th March 9am Year 4 and 5 recorders 

Friday 15th March 9am Choir 

Friday 15th March 2pm Year 2 and 3 
 

Year 6 Tutoring 
Tutoring restarts before/after school next week. As we only have a few weeks now before the year 6 

SATS tests please make sure your child attends all the sessions.                                  Becky Reed     

Comic Relief Thursday 14th March 

We have set up a Just Giving page to make paying for our mis-matched mufti  day 
on Thursday 14th March easier.  Please pay your child’s £1 (minimum) mufti dona-
tion on the site if possible.  If you would like to make an additional donation to this 
great charity this can also be done on the Just Giving page. 
 
www.justgiving.com/fundraising/chantry-primary-school   
 
Remember red noses can be bought from Sainsbury’s. Red noses can also be worn in school on  
Friday 15th! 

 


